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Lubrichem was founded nine years ago
and assembles reputable companies
covering a large part of the Romanian
market of car and industrial lubricants
and chemicals.

The aim of Lubrichem concerning the
renewal of the Romanian law in the field
are based on the values promoted by the
organisation: solidarity, respect for free
competition and political non-affiliation.
Moreover, we want to be familiar with
the evolutionary trends of our industry at
European and global level, as well as
from a technological and legal
perspective. Therefore, UEIL, of which we
are a member since 2010, provides
accurate information about the European
and international market, but is also a
channel of communication with the

decision-making structures at the
European level. Therefore, we want to
allow our members to be more
acquainted with the Romanian and
European laws in the field, but also with
the directions of evolution at European
level. 

Lubrichem wants to become a modern
institutional interface between the
member companies and the Romanian
and foreign authorities and to act
effectively towards the optimisation of
the business environment. 

The most important problems that our
industry faces for nearly three years are
derived from the law governing the
management of waste oils.  Lubrichem,
supported by UEIL, acts with the aim of

reviewing this law, so that the
management of waste oils is compliant
with the European principles and
requirements and has positive effects on
the business environment and on the
protection of the environment.  

Lubrichem congratulates UEIL for the
50th anniversary wishing that it has the
opportunity to continue to express the
visionary spirit of the European business
community in our industry!

LINK 
www.lubrichem.ro/about_en.php

After demonstrating the new online
version of Europalub at the UEIL
Congress, the steering group from across
Europe is pulling together the existing
data and making arrangements to gather
the information. The steering group is
continuing work on the generation of
the 2013 data.

With the support of UEIL membership,
we have been able to re-shape the
historic information and have that
available for use in different electronic
formats for people undertaking market
studies.

If you want to access the pre-2012
European data or are interested in early
bird subscriptions please contact Suzy
Jarman suzy@ukla.org.uk

LINK
www.europalub.org
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